
General – received 4th August 2021 
 
From: Redacted 
Sent: 04 August 2021 08:17 
To: Consultation <consultation@lgbc-ni.org.uk> 
Subject: Boundaries and wards 
 
 
I Strongly object to any changes to the nameing of districts and Wards in the Irish language as (NI) 
Ireland is part of Great Britain and Should always remain so  . Thanks Redacted  
 
Sent from my iPhone 

 
 


